
 

 

 
21 January 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Weald World Festival  
 
We are delighted to announce our first ever Weald World Festival, taking place at our Tonbridge 
Campus on 15 July 2022.   
 
The purpose of the festival is to share, amongst our community, our diversity and to celebrate our 
cultural and linguistic heritage through a series of morning workshops and stalls manned by 
students, parents and carers and colleagues.  We will also have the opportunity at lunchtime to 
taste a range of international cuisine.  We look forward to sharing more details with you closer to 
the time. 
 
In the afternoon, we will be on the school field enjoying a musical celebration with performances 
by students, the school orchestra as well as (hopefully) some parents and carers.  
 
In order for this event to fully reflect the vibrancy of our community, we would love to hear from 
you if you are able to get involved on the day. You can express your interest via the survey (in 
the link below) which we appreciate you all completing.   
 
Weald World Festival Survey 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us as we would welcome any suggestions or feedback.  If you 
have specific questions about the festival do please contact me at mmicallef@wealdgs.org, or Mr 
Crowhurst at jcrowhurst@wealdgs.org for music enquiries. 
 
As ever, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ms M. Micallef 
Curriculum for All Lead 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WTR_-lG7IkyjrAoocDBtgOR2QsNYDDhNhvucGf8CgyhUQUQ4MTczWjlXV0pRNDAxN1pCNjNHVVFSQS4u
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